United Nations

Office of the Resident Coordinator in Zambia

Tel: (260-1) 250800/254417

UN Common Premises Alick Nkhata Road P.O. Box 31966 Lusaka, Zambia

Tel: (260-1) 250800/254417 Fax: (260-1) 253805/251201 E-mail: fo.zmb@undp.org

24 April, 2012

Dear Mr Kompass, dear Ms Kran,

Subject: Joint Zambia UNCT submission to the UPR

We are pleased to share with you the joint Zambia UNCT submission and contribution to the Universal Periodic Review (UPR) of Zambia.

The submission has been prepared by a UN inter-agency team and has provided an opportunity to foster dialogue across UN agencies on the promotion and protection of human rights in Zambia. The UN has also engaged in a dialogue with civil society organisation as part of the process of compiling and reviewing information.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide input to the UPR process and will continue to support Government of Zambia in implementing its human rights obligations, including UPR and other human rights mechanisms' recommendations.

Yours sincerely,

Kanni Wignaraja
UN Resident Coordinator

Mr Anders Kompass Director Field Operations and Technical Cooperation Division OHCHR, Geneva

Ms Marcia V.J. Kran Director Research and Right to Development Division OHCHR, Geneva

CC:

Ms Cecile Molinier, UNDP, Geneva Mr Ibrahim Wani, OHCHR-FOTCD/Africa Branch Mr Scott Campbell, OHCHR/FORCD?Africa Section 1 Ms Yanine Poc, OHCHR Regional Office for Southern Africa, Pretoria